RIDGE WOOD SITE MANAGEMENT

2010 Update

Winter works this year centred on opening the woodland canopy to let more light in to encourage new trees to regenerate.

Detailed in the existing management plan, this involved selective felling of squirrel damaged or diseased sycamore. The aim is to encourage native ash and oak to come through.

Ride management along the paths encourages woody shrubs, brambles and nettles to grow, ideal for our native butterflies.

Extensive works were completed. Dead hedges are also being built up which are great for small bird and invertebrates. Over 300m of dead hedging work was completed, however, sections have been vandalised/burnt over the summer months.

Coming Works:

New Management Plan ( currently being finalised )

Site Health & Safety Inspection ( completed by end of October )

Winter Works Schedule-works to trees/repairs to steps etc.

Volunteer Work for the Friends Group to take on:

Clean-up Events

Tidy/Replant Quarry Road entrance

Coppicing of Hazel stools

( October 2010 )

